
SIUC Head Start 

 
ERSEA 04/2020 

  

Intent to Return 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of :   
 
 
We have started planning for the upcoming program year and in order to do so, we 
need to find out how many families intend to continue enrollment. 
 
 Do you intend for your child(ren) to continue enrollment at SIU Head Start during the 
2020-2021 school year? 
 

 YES, my child(ren) will continue enrollment 

 NO, my child(ren) will not continue enrollment 
 
Session Preference:     A.M. 

        P.M. 

        Full Day 

 
** Please note, we make every effort to keep children in their current session with their 
current teacher. There is limited availability for full-day classrooms, therefore, if you 
prefer full-day, please select an AM or PM choice as well. Families may be contacted 
and asked for information to assist in determining eligibility for full-day classrooms.  
 
 
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Name(s): 
 
Address  
 
Phone:       Texting OK?  
 
 
Do you need to transfer your child to another SIU Head Start Center?  

Yes  No 

If yes, which location?   
 

 

**IMPORTANT** 
 

Please notify SIU Carbondale Head Start of address and phone changes 
during the summer months by calling 618-453-6448. 
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